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Raszka Shelley

From: Gallagher Chuck

Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2015 7:19 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: FW: [SPAM] 4/2/15 hearing HB 3089, HB 3090, HB 3096, HB 3269

 

 

From: Helen Scott [mailto:hscott@uci.net]  

Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2015 4:49 PM 
To: Gallagher Chuck 

Subject: [SPAM] 4/2/15 hearing HB 3089, HB 3090, HB 3096, HB 3269 

 

The following is my testimony for the 4/2/15 hearing on House Bills 3089, 3090, 3096 and 3269. 

 

Please vote yes and advance these bills out of the House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources. 

 

Josephine County is one of our richest resources for minerals of national importance.  We need your help for us and the 

other mineralized counties in Oregon. Please advance these bills on minerals to both help the stressed economies of our 

resource counties and also to help our nation in these times of global uncertainties and conflicts. We cannot depend on 

China and Russia and Africa as good sources for important minerals for the United States. 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to testify. 

 

Helen Scott 

346 Bickford Dr.  

Grants Pass, OR 97527 
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